
Apply for the Oregon Supportive Housing Institute

Oregon Housing and Community Services (OHCS) and CSH  
are excited to announce Oregon’s third Supportive Housing 
Institute. The 2022 Institute will help supportive housing partners 
learn how to navigate the process of developing Permanent 
Supportive Housing.

The Institute will provide targeted training, technical assistance, 
and project planning support to both new and experienced 
development teams seeking to develop PSH in their communities.

Eligible teams must include*, at a minimum:
•	a housing development/owner partner
•	a supportive service provider partner 
•	a property management partner

* Teams encouraged to include member with lived expertise, e.g. a Peer Support Specialist.

Institute Benefits        

Upon completion, participants will have:
•	a supportive housing plan that can be used to apply  

for funding
•	preference for funding in PSH NOFAs from OHCS
•	skills to create and operate existing supportive housing and 

develop new projects serving people who experience barriers
•	�skills to operate single-site and integrated supportive housing
•	�a strong, effective development, property management 

and service team that leverages the strengths of each team 
member

•	�a powerful network of peers and experts
•	post Institute technical assistance from CSH 

2022 Oregon Supportive 
Housing Institute:  
PSH Cohort #3

December 14, 2021
1:30 pm - 2:30 pm

Oregon Supportive Housing 
Institute and OHCS PSH Program 

Info Session
https://csh-org.zoom.us/j/82353170254?pw
d=Rkl5VkZET1BOKyt3bjFDUGQ5Q2lWQT09

Feb. 1, 2022
The Request for Applications 

(RFA) for 2022 Oregon Supportive 
Housing Institute is released

Feb. 8, 2022 11 a.m. - noon
2022 Oregon Supportive Housing 

Institute RFA Webinar
https://csh-org.zoom.us/j/85218317559?pw
d=bnBjblhPMEw3SzhHYjVZdWpxRVp6Zz09

March 4, 2022 by midnight
Institute Application Deadline

April 4th, 2022 
Announcement of 2022 Oregon 

Supportive Housing Institute 
Participants

May-September 2022 
The Oregon Supportive Housing 

Institute with PSH Cohort #3!

January 2023
Release of the OHCS PSH NOFA

*Dates subject to change

Important Dates

Questions? Email Dana Schultz at Dana.schultz@hcs.oregon.gov or call 971-272-5579.


